
SHANTO-MARIAM
UNIVERSITY OF CREATIVE TECHNOLOGY

No : SMUCT/ESTT (GEN)/INLAITC/2 3 I 061 Dated: 02-5-2023

NOTICE REGARDING HOLIDAY

This is for the general information of all concerned that the classes and

offices of Shanto-Mariam University of Creative Technology will
remain closed on 4 May (Thursday),2023 on the occasion of 'Buddha
Purnima'.

All security staff will remain on duty.

This notice is issued as per the directive of the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor.

(Dr. Par Mosiur Rahman)
Registrar

Copy to:
l. All concerned
2. Secretary to BoT (for kind information of Hon'ble Chairman, BoT)
3. PS to Hon'ble Vice Chancellor (for kind inlormation of
4. Website & Facebook page)

5. Offlce File / Notice Board
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